
SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Long Range Transit Plan Discussion Paper 

Meeting Date: September 20,2005 

Recommendation: The Board voted 7-0 to recommend the following: 

The Chapel Hill Long Range Transit Plan should be a joint effort 
between the Town, Carrboro and UNC and include considerations of 
regional transit connections to Chapel Hill. 
The Town should be proactive about establishing tramit-supportive 
land-use patterns rather than simply implementing a transit plan that 
suits existing uses. 

Vote: 

Ayes: Ruby Sinreich (Chair), Rebecca Boyles (Vice-Chair), Margaret 
Campion George Cianciolo, Timothy Dempsey Nancy Milio, James 
Stroud 

Issues Raised : 

None 

Prepared by: Ruby Sinreich, Chapel Hill Planning Board 
David Bonk, Staff 


